
SUPPORTING CAST
The importance of the ones in the background





AND THE WINNER IS









WHO?



IT TAKES 500 
PEOPLE TO MAKE A 
MOVIE



Animal Wrangler

The head of the electrical 
department for a film production.

YOU NEED ALL THESE ROLES

Fixer
Someone who provides logistical 
support, facilitating whatever's 
needed relating to permits, customs, 
location, talent, crews, equipment, 
accommodation, and transportation 
for filmmakers who wish to conduct 
filming abroad.

Python Wrangler
A jocular term for the utility sound 
technician who performs a variety of 
tasks in the Sound Department, most 
typically pulling cables.

Foley Artist
A person who creates sound effects 
in post-production.

Gaffer
The head of the electrical 
department for a film production.

Grip

Manages horses and other livestock 
on a set, feeding and caring for 
them.

Best Boy (Gaffer/Grip)
Second in command, assisting the 
gaffer or key grip.

and more

Line Producer
The line producer works with the 
producing team and handles the 
budget, specifically by tracking and 
logging expenses.

Child Wrangler
Tends to the child actors, coaching 
acting and keeping them quiet.



LET’S SUPPOSE…



PROVIDENCE ASSEMBLY OF GOD

A STORY OF GRIT AND COURAGE

THE MOVIE



Gripping…suspenseful. 
could hardly wait to see 

what was coming next.



Deeply moving.

Remarkable!

Two thumbs up!



NOMINATED FOR 12 AWARDS!!



AND THE WINNERS ARE…..



PROVIDENCE ASSEMBLY 
OF GOD: THE MOVIE

For Best Director

Charles A. Berkley



Best Supporting Role

Michele Berkley

PROVIDENCE ASSEMBLY 
OF GOD: THE MOVIE



WHO ELSE 
WOULD 

DESERVE AN 
AWARD?

Would you be on the list?



THAT’S SOMETHING TO THINK ABOUT.


